
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to enable Sinjar to manage their affairs

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  Head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  stressed  the  importance  of

safeguarding the accomplished security achievements, a result of the collective efforts and

sacrifices of all components of the Iraqi population. During the meeting with Mr. Waheed Mando

Hamo, the head of the Yazidi Movement for Reform and Progress, His Eminence reiterated the

necessity of repatriating displaced individuals and empowering the residents of Sinjar to

manage their jurisdiction. Furthermore, H.E. called for the establishment of a conducive work

environment that encourages investment and fosters employment opportunities.


